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Hamburg, 5 October 2012 

  

 

G6 Alliance starts feeder shuttle between German ports and Gothenburg 
 
Sailings from mid of November / Seamless connection of Gothenburg during Loop 3 
winter suspension / Calls at CTA and CTB in Hamburg 
 
The partners of the G6 Alliance will underline their commitment to the Scandinavian market 

and start a dedicated G6 feeder shuttle to Gothenburg. The service will provide a seamless 

coverage for the time of the temporary winter suspension of Loop 3. 

 

The rotation of the Gothenburg Express service (GTE) will be Bremerhaven, Hamburg, 

Gothenburg and Bremerhaven again with calls at both terminals CTA and CTB in 

Hamburg. 

 

First sailings of the GTE are scheduled for 18 November in Bremerhaven, 20 November in 

Hamburg and 22 November in Gothenburg (ETA). 

 

The G6 Alliance members are APL, Hapag-Lloyd, Hyundai Merchant Marine, Mitsui O.S.K. 

Lines, Nippon Yusen Kaisha and Orient Overseas Container Line. 

 
 


